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August 29, 2022

Dr. Steve C. Adamson
President

Erskine College

P.O. Box 338

Due West, SC 29639

Dear President Adamson:

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and students of York University, I am pleased to extend congratulations
on the occasion of your installation as President. Your leadership and direction for Erskine College

will be important in the coming years.

I regret that my schedule will not allow me to attend your inauguration ceremony on September 23.
Remembering York’s inauguration, I wish for you the same blessings for a wonderful day full of
celebration and recognition of what is special about Erskine College. In addition, I am enclosing a
certificate of congratulations to you from the entire York University community acknowledging your

formal installation.

Steve, I wish you well and hope you will realize deep personal satisfaction as you formally assume
your responsibilities as President. May your years at Erskine be both personally rewarding and

professionally successful.

Congratulations to you and to Erskine College.

CT

Sam Smith, EdD
President

In Him,

Christ-Centered Education that Transforms

1125 E 8th Street, York, NE 68467
(800) 950 - 402-363-5600 - www.york.edu
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